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The chapel is now open as a dedicated space for reflection, prayer, and 
spiritual support. It provides a peaceful environment where patients, 
families, and staff can find comfort, solitude, or spiritual connection 
during times of need. In the coming weeks, we’ll be meeting with local 
clergy to explore reintroducing pastoral services.

Hospital staff proudly participated in 
the Black Gold 5K Race and Festival, 
showing their support for the local 
community and promoting health 
and wellness. Many staff members 
took part in the race, including 
RN runners, Carmen Ramsey and 
Sharon Beckford-Douglas, who 
were awarded medals. Other staff 
members volunteered at the event, 
helping to make the day a success. It was a wonderful opportunity 
for our team to engage with the community and demonstrate our 
commitment to both physical health and local involvement. The event 
was a great way to come together outside of the hospital and celebrate 
our shared dedication to a healthy, vibrant community.

Nurses Week was a special time to honor and 
celebrate the incredible dedication, compassion, 
and expertise of our nursing team. Throughout 
the week, we recognized the essential role our 
nursing staff plays in delivering high-quality care 
and making a difference in the lives of our patients 
with a variety of fun activities. From the frontlines 
of health care to behind-the-scenes support, our 
nurses consistently go above and beyond to ensure 
the well-being of those in their care.
We are grateful for their tireless commitment and 
unwavering service to our patients and community 
every day. Thank you to our nursing staff for being 
“PLANE AWESOME”!

Hospital Week is an opportunity to celebrate 
and recognize the hard work, dedication, and 
compassion of everyone who contributes to the 
care and well-being of our patients. From clinical 
staff to support teams, each individual plays a vital 
role in creating a positive and healing environment. 
During the week of May 12th – 16th, we will celebrate 
together to honor the teamwork and commitment 
that make our hospital a place of hope, care, and 
recovery. We are grateful for the incredible efforts of 
all our employees and extend our heartfelt thanks for 
your continued dedication to providing exceptional 
patient care. Keep an eye out for hospital festivities, 
and make sure you click this link starting Monday, 
May 12th to read messages from others on the team 
who appreciate you, too.

May is Stroke Awareness Month, 
a time to raise awareness 
about the importance of 
recognizing stroke symptoms 
and seeking timely treatment. 
As part of our ongoing efforts 
to improve stroke care, we 
are excited to announce the 
anticipated go-live of our Tele-
Neuro program in mid-June. 
This innovative technology will 
allow real-time consultations 
with neurologists, providing 
enhanced care and quicker 
decisionmaking for stroke 

patients, especially in critical situations. We are 
committed to delivering the best possible care and 
are excited for the positive impact this advancement 
will have on patient outcomes.

We’ve received clear feedback that many team members are eager to 
use the gym again. After consulting with Health Care District leadership 
to understand the reasons for its closure, we’ve received approval and 
a checklist to complete before reopening. Since the safety and well-
being of our team members is our top priority, we want to ensure the 
gym is reopened properly. Our goal is to have it ready by Memorial Day, 
and if there are any delays, we’ll keep you updated!

Lakeside Chapel Now Open:

Black Gold Jubilee: 

Nurses Week: 

Hospital Week: 

May is Stroke Awareness Month:

Gym Coming Soon: 




